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CALIFORNIA PROP 65 REGULATION REMINDER

As a reminder to dealers, in September 2018 a new state law went into effect in California

requiring dealers to include and display a warning with each new motorcycle manufactured
after August 31, 2018. All model-year 2019 and newer motorcycles supplied by Triumph now

include this new warning in the form of a hang tag. The hang tag must always be displayed on
the motorcycle in the showroom. An example of the hang tag content appears below:
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Operating. servicing and maintaining a
passenger vehicle or off-road vehicle can
expose you to chemicals including engine
exhaust. carbon monoxide, phthalates,

and lead, which are known to the State of
Califorria to cause cancer and birth defects
or other reproductive harm. To minimise
exposure, avoid breathing exhaust. do not
dle the engine except as necessary, service
your vehicle in a well-ventilated area and
wear gloves or wash your hands frequently
when servicing your vehicle. For more
information go to

www . P6SWarnings.ca.gov/passenger-vehicle

3900530 Issue 1 TRIUMPHV

Note: This regulation applies only in California.

Dealers outside of California may wish to leave the hang tag in place; others may opt to remove
it.

However, all California Triumph dealers are required to display the hang tag on unsold
motorcycles in order to comply with regulation.

Hang tags should remain attached to the motorcycle at the point of handover to the customers.

Customers should remove hang tags from motorcycles themselves (they should not be removed
by the dealer). Customers should be encouraged to keep the hang tag and not simply hand it
back to the dealer. Please note that the new hang tags are not required on any motorcycles
manufactured before August 31, 2018, and they are not required for any used or
demonstrator motorcycles regardless of manufacture date.

Retail sales into California by non-California based Triumph dealers.
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It is recommended good practice that non-resident dealers include the Prop 65 hang tag on any
new motorcycles sold / delivered to Californian residents.

Retail sales out of California by California based Triumph dealers.

It is recommended good practice that California dealers include the Prop 65 hang tag on any
new motorcycles sold / delivered to customers residing outside of California.

Additional hang tags can be ordered via EPC using part number T3900530.

If you have any questions regarding this mandate, please contact Triumph Customer Support at
(888) 284-6288.
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